
 

Tuesday, February 28, 2023 

Sportsplex Organization Announcement 

We are pleased to announce that the Orange County Sportsplex will be the new 

home of the Carolina Thunder Hockey Club. The Carolina Thunder is a youth ice 

hockey travel program and will be directed by Assistant General Manager / Ice 

Rink Director, Kevin Kamenski. In his additional role as the Carolina Thunder 

Hockey Director, Kevin will lead all the Carolina Thunder programming both on 

and off-ice. “Coach Kevin had a very successful 2022/2023 season leading the 

Carolina Stars travel program to two tournament championships and a EJEPL 10U 

league championship. We look forward to offering more ice hockey options for 

our customers here at the Sportsplex” states, General Manager, Andrew Stock. 

The Carolina Thunder will compete in EJEPL, CHL in the 2023/2024 season. The 

Thunder will also compete in various regional tournaments & showcases. 

 

Tryouts will be held at the Orange County Sportsplex 

Friday, May 5th   6:15pm to 7:15pm ~ 10U (2013 – 2014) 

Friday, May 5th   7:30pm to 8:30pm ~ 12U (2011 – 2012) 

Saturday, May 6th   1:00pm to 2:00pm ~ 8U ID Skate (2015 – 2018) 

Saturday, May 6th   2:00pm to 3:00pm (all ages – available if time conflict) 

Sunday, May 7th   10:30am to 11:30 am ~ 14U (2009 – 2010) 

Sunday, May 7th   9:15am to 10:15 AM ~ 16U (2007 – 2008) 
 

To register for tryouts, go to oc-sportsplex.com 
 

Carolina Thunder Hockey Club questions? Please contact Hockey Director, Kevin Kamenski 

kkamenski@oc-sportsplex.com 

Office: 919.644.0339 / / Mobile: 908.797.4788 

 

https://apps.daysmartrecreation.com/dash/index.php?Action=ProgramFinder/index&seasonID=461&cid=ocsportsplex&company=ocsportsplex&facilityID=1
mailto:kkamenski@oc-sportsplex.com

